
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

31st January 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Strike Action – Wednesday 1st February 2022 

Further to my letter dated 27th January 2023, I am writing to confirm the arrangements for your child tomorrow. 

Year 11 Students 

We would like to confirm that the school will be open tomorrow 1st February, for Year 11 students.  School will 

start at the slightly later time of 9am and students should come to the main hall to register and to attend 

assembly. Students will then be based across the school in groups for supervised study periods, with the emphasis 

on study skills and independent learning, in preparation for mock exams taking place next week and in the coming 

months. It would be beneficial if students could bring a set of headphones with them to aid their learning (enable 

them to listen to commentary/audio on computers). 

While we understand that arrangements for tomorrow do not mirror a normal school day, we wanted to provide 

an opportunity to support the development of independent learning, kick start planning, and revision upon which 

they can build in the coming weeks and months.     

Please note we will return to normal timings upon our return on Thursday (8.35am). 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 

 


